Notice of Reconvened Meeting
The zoom planning meeting scheduled on the 12th October was adjourned due to technical issues.
The meeting will reconvene on Monday 19th October at 6.15pm, via zoom.  Any member of the public wishing to join the meeting should contact the Deputy Clerk on 07483 127514 by midday on the 19th.
